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The International Dairy Federation (IDF) News Release

Probiotics to improve health and quality of life

IDF
 supports latest findings presented at the International Symposium on Probiotics in Gent (BE), 13-14 October 2005

For more information, contact: 

Marylène Tucci, IDF Communications and Public Affairs, MTucci@fil-idf.org, +32 2 706 88 44

http://www.fil-idf.org
Brussels, 21 October 2005 - Experts in probiotics gathered at the International Symposium on “Understanding the role of probiotics in health” in Gent, Belgium last week to review latest research demonstrating the positive health benefits of probiotics.

Latest scientific studies revealed new evidence that probiotics play a major role regarding the reduction of complaints of constipation and several types of diarrhea, decrease of urinal infections, alleviation of abdominal pain in patients suffering from Irritable Bowel Syndrome (IBS), effective treatment of pouchitis and reduction of the occurrence of inflammatory symptoms. The positive influence of probiotics on the immune system including reduction of the risk of colon cancer is a main focus of current research. 
Probiotics are living microorganisms that confer positive health benefits to the host if ingested regularly and in large numbers, for instance with fermented milk products. Since their commercialization by the dairy industry in the first half of the 20th century, probiotics play an increasingly important role in maintaining and improving human health and quality of life for people all over the world.
Christian Robert, the new IDF Director General, emphasizes, “Results from different research projects describing the manifold positive effects of probiotics as well as the underlying mechanisms are very promising. IDF will support ongoing activities in close co-operation with the dairy industry through its outstanding global network of more than a thousand scientists from various disciplines”. He adds “IDF will strengthen its role in global communication on the unique benefits of the consumption of milk and milk products, including those with probiotics, for achieving better health and quality of life around the globe.”
The subject of probiotics will form part of the forthcoming IDF Symposium on Scientific and Technological Challenges in Fermented Milks to be held during the IDF Dairy Science and Technology Week from 15 to 19 May 2006 in Sirmione, Italy. Detailed information on the event can be obtained from the official events website: http://www.dst2006.fil-idf-pr.com/.
1. The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector. To find out more please visit www.fil-idf.org








